Cape Palmas High School

P.O. Box 18, Maryland Avenue, Harper City, Maryland County
Republic of Liberia, West Africa
Email: capepalmashighsch30@gmail.com GSM: 0886676868/0886532807/0886678174

February 9, 2021

Dr. A. Senyon Tatus
President
Cape Palmas High School Alumni Association USA. INC

Dear Dr. Tatus:

As you are aware, the water system at the school is very poor and has become
unbearable. This situation is created by lack of water system on campus.
Students and janitors get water from far distance to the campus and the only
nearby well that could be used to supply water in the building is not protected
due to lack of security to guide the submersible pump and pipe outside the
campus.

In view of this situation, we are appealing to CPHSAA-USA to finance the
digging of well on the campus. We hope that if this appeal is accepted, it will
ease burden of getting water on campus.




